Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO0360 CORRES 2001-11-02
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 11/2/2011 2:53 PM

End: Wed 11/2/2011 2:53 PM
Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Aaron O’Brien of Tamalpais Environmental Consultants. On behalf of property owner, they will be
submitting comments on the CAP submitted by Shell. Property may be used for something other than service station in
future; therefore, he questions assumptions in CAP re future land use and commercial ESLs as cleanup goals. Does not
agree that remediation would not be successful since hundreds of pounds of hydrocarbons were removed in several day
test. lindicated that | would be reviewing the CAP around the end of November.



